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The Board recognizes the importance of sound and constructive state legislation in establishing 
the framework and support for public education.  It is therefore directly concerned with 
legislative proposals affecting education. 
 
The Board’s legislative liaison member may report to the Board on legislative proposals, and the 
Board may make its position known both to the Ohio School Boards Association and to 
appropriate state representatives and senators. 
 
The legislative liaison member may also keep the Board informed of pertinent federal legislative 
proposals and communicate the Board’s position to representatives and senators at the national 
level. 


